
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Event Date 
Next Parent Forum – ‘Homework’ Thursday 18th July   9.00am – 9.45am 

Year 2 Leavers Performance Wednesday 17th July 2.45pm (Details in newsletter) 

Year 2 Leavers Disco Tuesday 23rd July 10.30am (Details in newsletter) 

Last Day of Summer Term  Tuesday 23rd July  (School Finishes at 1.20pm) 

INSET Day Monday 2nd September 2024 

Back to School Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

INSET Day Friday 25th October 2024 

INSET Day Friday 14th February 2025 

INSET Day Monday 21st July 2025 

INSET Day Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Cupernham Infant School  

Newsletter 20   -   Friday 5th July 

June 

Together we care, we learn and we achieve! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What an amazing couple of weeks; we had such fun supporting our Healthy Habits week with our Energise Me, 
Sports Day and finally our JOLF Days. 
 

I was so pleased to see all the children taking part in our Sports Day events with such enthusiasm and just 
having so much fun. Thank you to all our supporters, I hope you enjoyed the morning and the refreshments 
organised by our FOCUS team and Lost Minds Coffee Company. I must say a big thank you to everyone involved 
in making it such a brilliant morning.  
 

Finally, this week we had our transition mornings where children met their new class teachers and spent time 
getting to know their new class friends.  The children were so excited to tell me all about it especially Year Two 
who spent Wednesday morning at the junior school.  Very proud of you all! 
 

Thank you for your continued support, have a lovely weekend.  Kind regards   Mr. D. Wells 

Dates for Your Diary 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

    

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our Learning This Week 

 

 

 

 

Year R 
Year R have had a fabulous time during sports week; cheering on their friends, 

trialling new activities and trying their very best! Their teachers and TA’s could 

not be prouder of them! 

In class, the children have enjoyed reading about ‘Errol’s Garden’ and discussing 

different places to grow plants, fruits and vegetables. During ‘Muddy Monday,’ 

the children have loved planting their sunflower seeds and writing instructions 

on how to plant them successfully – looking at what a plant needs to grow! 

In Maths, the children have been learning all about mapping. They have been 

busy building their own gardens using positional language, using instructions to 

guide their partners around the school and creating their very own maps to read. 

The children have been very excited to meet their new Year 1 teachers this week 
and visit their new classrooms. Lots of them have shared the amazing activities 
that they have engaged with and had lots of fun! Well done Year R! 

 

 

 

KS1 
 

Year 1  
This week in Year 1 the have planned our own story based on ‘The 

Koala who Could’. They thought about their own Australian animal and 

thought about why they do not want to leave their habitat. In maths, 

we have learnt about money by recognising the coins we use and 

understanding their value. We then went on to learn about the value 

of notes. They had a great time in science designing their own habitat 

for an animal of their choice. 
 

Year 2 
This week the children have researched and written all about 

rainforests in their English lessons. They have continued their 

learning about position and movement through practical and written 

work in Mathematics. In Geography, we explored how animals adapt 

to survive in different habitats and have drawn and written about an 

imaginary creature that is adapted to life in either a Rainforest or the 

Arctic. We have also enjoyed our fantastic visit to year 3!  Well done 

Year 2 for an amazing week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

We are very lucky this year as FOCUS have arranged a disco for the children on the morning of Tuesday 

23rd July. We would really appreciate it if your child could come into school in their party clothes for the 

whole day. Please make sure that children wear weather suitable attire and sensible footwear, as they will 

be wearing these outside for playtimes and during their learning time.  

Each child will be given an Ice Pop at the end of the event. Should you not want your child to be given an 

Ice Pop please email adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk . 

This event is for Year 2 children only so please ensure siblings wear their usual uniform.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Parents - End of Year Arrangements  

   

 

We will be celebrating your child’s amazing learning journey by putting on an end of year performance on 

Wednesday 17th July, which will start promptly at 2.45pm in the school hall. 

Due to fire regulations can we please ask that you limit the numbers attending to 2 per family including any 

siblings. Unfortunately, there will be no childcare or crèche available for this event.  

Reminder please: If you have received a costume letter please can you bring your child’s costume to school 

on Monday 15th July ready for the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 16th July. Thank you. 

 If you have any access requirements, then please contact the office by email prior to the performance and 

we will be happy to accommodate you. The email is adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hant.sch.uk. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Leavers Disco 

Year 2 End of Year Performance 

We have a fantastic opportunity for 

somebody to join our amazing school and 

friendly community.  We are looking for a 

School Business Manager 

Full Details can be found on our website at: 

School Vacancies 

 
  

 

School Vacancies 

mailto:adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk
mailto:adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hant.sch.uk
https://www.cupernhaminfant.com/school-vacancies/


 
 
 
 
 

Please share if you know someone who has a child due to start school in September 2025: 

We would like to invite you to attend one of our open day sessions to find out about our life and 

learning here at Cupernham Infant School.  Please contact the school office to book a space on 

01794 514494. 
 

Wednesday 2nd October 9.30am - 10.30am  Thursday 28th November 9.30am - 10.30am 

Wednesday 9th October 6.30pm - 7.30pm  Tuesday 3rd December 9.30am - 10.30am 

Wednesday 6th November 9.30am - 10.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Days 

 

 

Please remember to apply sun-cream before 

school and supply a named hat for your child 

to wear outside. 

Our Sun Safe Policy can be found on our 

website at: 

https://www.cupernhaminfant.com/policies/ 

 

Sun Safe Policy 

 

Times are difficult at the moment and we want to let 

you that you are ‘Never Alone’.  This information has 

been put together by a number of professional 

services, highlighting the key agencies that may be able 

to offer help, support and advice when needed. In 

addition to this, please visit our new Parent Support 

Pages on our website for further support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Useful Support and 

Helplines 

 

Next parent forum is on Thursday 18th July 

9.00am -9.45am to discuss ‘Homework’. 

 

 

 

 
Parent Forum 

https://www.cupernhaminfant.com/policies/
https://www.cupernhaminfant.com/parent-support/
https://www.cupernhaminfant.com/parent-support/


 

 

 

 


